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My name is Audrey and I am a proud farmer in Linn county.  I am submitting 

testimony today to OPPOSE HB3158.  Why are you trying to cripple the backbone to 

the State of Oregon?!  There is only so much one farm can absorb before they have 

to close their doors.  We have had a lot to deal with the last few years with the fires 

all over Oregon, Ag overtime, and inflation.  If the prices go up to the farmer that is 

only going to trickle down to the every day Oregonian that is just trying to make ends 

meet.  Over the last couple years at the grocery store prices have skyrocketed!  I 

know each and every one of you have felt it!  It's only going to get worse if you keep 

taxing the ones that show up each and every day to put food on the tables.  Please 

OPPOSE HB3158! Thank you. 


